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I strongly oppose HB 4141. This bill will effectively hamstring the working class and 

the backbone of this state. What do you expect will happen to the supply chain when 

truckers, loggers, farmers, and construction workers are not permitted to use their 

machines due to the fuel they use? There is not currently a new way to accomplish 

the work these people do with a different fuel source. Until you can come up a 

reasonable alternative, do not move forward with this bill.    


